
New To BHA?  
BHA Annual Report Packets,  

Annual Meeting and Voting Process
On the last Saturday of each January, Bald Head Association members gather to elect a new board of directors, 
consider any board-recommended changes to governing documents and learn about the Association’s challenges 
and successes for the previous year. Not only is it an opportunity for members to learn more about BHA, it’s 
also a chance to learn more about the inner workings of the entire Island. In addition to BHA representatives, 
members also traditionally hear from other BHI entities, including the developer BHI Limited, the Village of 
BHI, the BHI Club, Old Baldy, the Chapel, Middle Island’s POA, the Public Safety Auxiliary and the BHI 
Conservancy. All that information is packed into less than two hours! Numerous long-time property owners  
have expressed that they learned more about Bald Head Island at the Annual Meeting than they had from any 
other source.

As required by BHA’s Covenants, members will receive in late December 2019 a packet of information with 
materials for the 2020 Annual Meeting. The packet contains BHA’s 2019 Annual Report and a proxy that 
members can fill out and return to BHA prior to the deadline if they do not attend the meeting or if they attend 
but do not want to vote at the meeting. Proxies must be received by BHA by January 23, 2020. Specific voting 
instructions can be found on the proxy. Members planning to vote at the meeting don’t need to return their proxy 
but will vote via ballots provided on the day of the meeting.

Make plans now to attend the 2020 Annual Meeting on Saturday, January, 25, 2020, beginning at 9:00am. The 
meeting will be held at BHA’s Association Center, located at 111 Lighthouse Wynd.

Contact Carrie Moffett at Carrie@BaldHeadAssociation.com or 910-457-4676, ext. 26 with any questions.
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